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Sir Undercracker is on his way to… 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

On Thursday 27th June, we have the author of the brand-new children’s story Sir 

Undercracker, Anna Lucas, coming to our school to read her story to the children in 

Nursery, Reception, Year 1, Year 2, Year 3 and 4.   

We know they are going to just love meeting Sir Undercracker and his cheeky chaps. 

You can go on www.sirundercracker.com to read a few pages of the story with your 

child before the visit.  

There will be an opportunity for your child to have a copy of the book, personally signed 

by Anna, on the day. Sir Undercracker’s RRP is £6.99 but they will be available at £6 

for our children at our school.  

Please can you return the order form by Tuesday25th June, at the latest, if you would 

like your child to have a copy on the day.  

 

Many thanks 

 

 

 

 

  

I would like to pre order a signed copy of Sir Undercracker for:  

Child’s name:      Year Group:                                

I enclose       cash for        copy (ies)  

Signed:  

http://www.sirundercracker.com/

